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GRV Media Release - Three racing codes together for one night in the City of 
Casey Tricodes 

Greyhound racing will be showcased at the City of Casey Tricodes at Cranbourne this Saturday night, 

18 November. 

Racing enthusiasts are invited to experience this one-of-kind event which showcases Thoroughbred, 

Harness and Greyhound Racing for one ultimate night of non-stop racing action.  

This is the 15th running of the Tricodes which is the only event of its kind in Australia, bringing 

together three racing codes on one night. 

GRV Chairman Bernie Carolan said the night was a genuine highlight on the racing calendar. 

“It is always a special and unique night to have all three racing codes come together at one venue,” 

Mr Carolan said. 

“It’s quite the experience to see the best of greyhound racing side by side with the best of gallops 

and harness racing and it’s a wonderful spectacle for everyone to be involved with.”  

The night will feature the heats of a special ‘Cranbourne to Sandown’ greyhound event run over 

520m. The final will take place at Sandown Park on the following Sunday, 26 November. 

The main greyhound events for the night are the President’s Cup over 699 metres, with $7000 to-

the-winner, and the Casey Sprint over 311 metres, with $5000 going to the winner.  

The popular Tricodes event is expected to draw another big crowd this year. 
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